
Submitter: Diane Walker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Addiction and Community Safety Response 

Measure: HB4002 

I support this. 

The drug usage, medical costs, and crimes are costing tax high costs. Safety of 

Oregon citizens is a concern. There needs to be more mental health help and 

housing available to treat addiction. 

Our EMS out exposed to more danger and diseases. 


